Republic of the Philippines
Department of Justice
BUREAU OF CORRRECTIONS
City of Muntinlupa

NOTICE TO PROCEED

March 3, 2015

ORIENTECH CONSTRUCTION & DEVELOPMENT CORP
Regalado Avenue Cor. Ipil Street
North Fairview , Quezon City

Sir,

The attached Contract Agreement No. CA-SAPP-2014-12-07 having been
approved, notice is hereby given to Orientech Construction & Development Corp
that may commence on the Repair of Budget Office — Bureau of Corrections with
the total contract price of One Million Four Hundred Forty Two Thousand Seven
Hundred Seventy Two Pesos and 25/100 (Php1,442,772.25).

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the
terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation
Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in
the space provided below. Keep one copy and retumn the other to the BUREAU OF
CORRECTIONS.

Very truly yours,

FRANKLIN B. BUCAYU
Director

| acknowiedge receipt of this notice.

MR. ANGELO C. MARCELINO
ORIENTECH CONSTRUCTION & DEVELOPMENT CORP
Date:



